

Agenda

Convener (Adam)

1.1 Handovers

- 1.1.1 Use the template you were given for your handover last year
- 1.1.2 Make sure there is a working document with relevant information for next year (even if you are wanting to stay on)
- 1.1.3 If anyone wants to carry on with their position, it is no problem to continue on next year
 - 1.1.3.1 Applications are opened for next year for positions which are free

1.2 Event (02.04.19)

- 1.2.1 Room booked in Whey Pat for April 2nd
- 1.2.2 Book nachos for each table

Treasurer (Andy)

2.1 Supernova – no expenses since December

- 2.1.1 Am432@st-andrews.ac.uk to get in touch with Andy if anyone has problems with this

Secretary (Aggie)

3.1

Events officer (Martha)

4.1

Publicity Officer (Alex) - Absent

5.1

Development officer (James)

6.1

Adults with Additional Needs P.O. (Simone) - Absent

7.1

Animals P.O. (Jessie)

8.1

Befriending P.O. (Lisa)

9.1 A lot of people wanting befrienders, but we don't have enough volunteers

- 9.1.1 If anyone knows anyone wanting to volunteer with children, they can get in touch
- 9.1.2 Can speak to Alex and make a post to find more volunteers

Community P.O (Lauren)

10.1

Elderly P.O. (Caroline)

11.1

Environmental P.O. (Cara)

12.1

Youth P.O. (Brynn) - Absent

13.1

Youth with Additional Needs P.O. (Chloe) - Absent

14.1

AORB

15.1 PVGs

15.1.1 Issues with PVGs this year because of changes in the law, this has not been resolved yet this year yet as it still needs to be figured out how this law applies to SVS

15.1.2 SVS is never in ownership of projects, we just set people up with existing projects. Therefore, it is vague as to how this should work with PVGs

15.1.3 Hopefully this will get sorted over the summer